
From: Dennis&Kim Colasanti  
 Date: September 8, 2020 at 8:46:06 AM EDT 
To: Jennifer Alexander, Laura Moy  
Subject: Housekeeping zoning By-law Amendment Meeting 

  
Andy Colasanti 
Rossana Colasanti 
Oldcastle Ontario 
N0R 1L0 
  
Town of Tecumseh 
917 Lesperance Road 
Tecumseh Ontario 
  
Dear Town of Tecumseh/Council: 
  
We are writing this letter regarding the Housekeeping zoning meeting on Tuesday Sept. 8 2020. 
  
We would like to inform you that we are not opposed to the land we own being developed for 
industrial/commercial or residential in the future. We feel that the close proximity to the Oldcastle 
Industrial Park north of us, the close proximity to Hwy # 3 and the new bridge crossing would make it 
ideal for future industrial/commercial expansion that is very much needed to expand the existing 
successful industrial base in Oldcastle. 
  
We are also not against the land being developed in the future for residential but feel that this specific 
land would be best suited for Industrial/Commercial being the area is in a very busy high traffic area 
with major road arteries and existing industrial commercial near by. 
  
Sincerely, 
Andy Colasanti 
Rossana Colasanti 
Dennis Colasanti 
 


